
 

  

 

   
 

Annual Troop Finance Report (TFR) Filing Instructions 

Each membership year, all Girl Scout troops are required to submit a Troop Finance 

Report.  Troop Finance Reports are due on June 1st.  This Troop Finance Report is a 

snapshot summary of the money received and spent over the last year. Each troop will 

complete a form with this information and upload a copy of their April bank statement. 

The report should cover May of the previous year to April of the year the document is 

being completed. The reporting form can be found on the Finance Tab of the Volunteer 

Toolkit (VTK).  

 

Troop Treasurers and Troop Leaders both have access to the Finance tab on the 

Volunteer Toolkit.  As you know, a Troop Leader and Troop Treasurer should both 

approve the numbers before the report is submitted. 

 

What You Will Need to File Your Report 

• Spreadsheet to Compile Troop Finance Report or your own troop 

accounting records 

• April Bank Statement 

Troops may use the Spreadsheet to Compile Troop Finance Report to track their income 

and expenses throughout the year. This tool matches the information requested on the 

reporting form and allows the Troop Leader or Troop Treasurer to easily transfer the 

numbers to the online form. The Volunteer Toolkit is only accessible by volunteers who 

hold a Troop Leader or Troop Treasurer role.  
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https://www.girlscoutsoc.org/content/dam/girlscoutsoc/documents/VolunteerResources/Troop_Financial_Report_Spreadsheet.xlsx

